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24 March 2022 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST – WINTER SPORTS 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
Rosary School Sports Committee are inviting children to register to play a winter sport for the school. 
 
BASKETBALL 
Basketball is played at MARS (Marden Sporting Complex). 
 

Term 2 & Term 3 2022 Year 1 & 2 (U9) Mondays $120.00  
Term 2 & Term 3 2022 Year 2 & 3 (U10) Thursdays $120.00 
Term 2 & Term 3 2022 Year 4 & 5 (U11) Tuesdays $120.00 
Term 2 & Term 3 2022 Year 6 (U12) Wednesdays $120.00 

 
The cost above includes hire of a singlet, team registration, weekly games fees and a presentation held 
at MARS.  Games are generally between 4pm to 6pm weekdays.  We will need between 7-8 players per 
team along with a parent volunteer to coach and a parent to manage the team.  
 
If your child is currently playing and wishing to play again next season, please register their interest on 
QKR. 
 
If your child is interested in joining a Rosary School Basketball Team, please complete the registration 
form  on the QKR app under Sports by Friday 8th April 2022. 
 
If you have any questions please email the School Sports Committee sportscommittee@rosary.catholic.edu.au.   
 
Coaches and Team Managers are required to be a registered school volunteer and hold a Catholic 
Clearance.  Please see Margaret Moshos at the front office if you would like to register as a school 
volunteer. 
 
We look forward to having new children join Rosary School sport teams commencing in Term 2. 
 
Regards 
Vanessa Roberts 
School Sports Committee 
 


